
From: Mbergevin  
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 11:05 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; 
Subject: Council Meeting, Item 14.3 

Hello, 

I am sending this email in support of the motion for Item 14.3.  I moved here when I was 
young from Timmins, Ontario.  I am a french canadian and appreciate services in 
french.  I am glad to see this and in support of this motion.  I am glad to see that Greg 
Beros has put this on the agenda.  Our community in French is present and strong. I 
was rather surprised to find out that the City was offering communications in all other 
languages and not in our 2 official ones. This is the right thing to do. Good for the City of 
Richmond Hill.  

  

Marcel Bergevin 
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